
 

COVID-19 Communications – Busways travel advice 
 

17/03/2020 
 
Busways have released the following travel advice for parents: 
 
With the COVID-19 situation continuing to evolve in NSW, it is important to keep up 
to date with the latest information and advice. School and route bus services are 
currently operating as normal, however, should this change unexpectedly, our school 
bus operator, Busways, advises it will post updates to school and route bus services 
to its website.  
 
Parents are encouraged to regularly check the Busways website at 
www.busways.com.au for updates and announcements regarding bus services for 
our school in case changes happen unexpectedly outside of school hours. Regular 
checks to the Busways website will ensure you have the most up to date information. 
 
 
 
 

https://busways.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=51f7a608ddab76bcfed043892&id=6c61c09e88&e=71be105a0b

